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28.08.2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 

 
 
Welcome back, everyone!​
We hope you enjoyed a wonderful summer break filled with fun and special memories. 
We have loved hearing all about your adventures this week and enjoyed reading the 
holiday check out comments! 
 
Once again, the first week has been all about helping our children to settle into their new 
crews—building teamwork, establishing classroom routines, and fostering strong, positive 
relationships. We are truly excited to have them back and begin what we know will be 
another amazing year at Green Top! 
 
Our Green Top camp is already off to a fantastic start with lots of exciting activities 
underway. And of course, we’re all looking forward to Friday’s Water Extravaganza! 
 
Clubs 
Have you seen our exciting announcement about this year's production? 
https://greentopschool.co.uk/exciting-announcement/  
 
The autumn club's brochure will be with you very soon!  Watch out for the blog / text. 
 
Diary dates for Autumn 1 25/26 
https://greentopschool.co.uk/autumn-1-diary-dates-2/  
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Lost Property 
We still have a large amount of lost property ‘personal items’ such as coats and bags 
that we’d like you to check before we donate to the local uniform banks. This will be 
placed in the Gazebo on the KS2 playground.  Please check through it this week!  
 
Have you seen Mrs Spetch’s blog regarding student leadership? 
https://greentopschool.co.uk/student-leadership-do-you-have-what-it-takes/  
 
 
Relish 
We have been made aware that you have experienced difficulties logging into 
Relish to access menus and select your child’s lunch.  I will contact Relish to see 
how we can resolve that matter and communicate this with you soon. 
https://greentopschool.co.uk/pre-ordering-your-childs-lunch/  
 
Phase Meeting for parents 
This year we would like to welcome you all to a ‘start of the year’ phase meeting 
where we can share information for the year ahead and what to expect in your 
child’s new year group. 
 
Here are the meetings scheduled: 
 

 
 
As we begin this new school year, we are filled with excitement for the learning, 
growth, and opportunities ahead. Each year brings fresh possibilities, and we are 
eager to see our children challenge themselves to be the best version of 
themselves, build new friendships, and achieve great things together as crew.  
 
With the continued support of our families, staff, and community, we know this will 
be another year full of joy, discovery, and success. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Kelly Overson  
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